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the Community Liaison Manager:

Louise Anderson
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200 Dunkeld Road, 
Perth, PH1 3GH

louise.anderson

07384 454233

@sse.com

East Coast 400kV OHL Upgrade
Public Meeting

SSEN Transmission are currently upgrading the 
existing 275kV overhead line that runs between 
Kintore and Kincardine to 400kV operation.

Our Principal Contractor Balfour Beatty have 
established their site compound off the B966 in  
the Edzell area and have been working on the 
towers in the Fetteresso area since February 
working north towards Kintore.

We are inviting members of the public and all 
interested parties from in and around Edzell and 
the surrounding area to attend a public meeting 
with SSEN Transmission and Balfour Beatty to 
find out more about the works involved and 
discuss traffic management and road closures in 
the area. 

Scan me

The public meeting details are as follows:  

Edzell Inglis Memorial Hall

26 July 2023 

6pm

Find out more and register for project 
updates by visiting the project website using 
the below URL or by scanning the QR code.

https://tinyurl.com/42hbr43w

For any accessibility requirements please get in touch.
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